

COUNTY OF ALLEGHENY

OFFICE OF THE MEDICAL EXAMINER

1520 PENN AVENUE - PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15222 PHONE: (412) 350-4800 EMAIL: webmaster.me@alleghenycounty.us

KARL E. WILLIAMS, M.D., M.P.H.
MEDICAL EXAMINER



MANDY TINKEY
LABORATORY DIRECTOR

December 1, 2021

To all submitting agencies,

Evidence items submitted to the ACOME Firearms & Toolmarks section in 2012 and 2013 will no longer undergo examination by the Firearms & Toolmarks section of the Laboratory. No requests (investigative or court related) have been made for these items since the time of submission. Evidence items in these cases will be returned, potentially unopened/unexamined by the originally requested laboratory section(s), to the submitting agency and the open assignments will be closed. Case-specific memos will not be issued for these cases. This evidence return will begin on or after December 13, 2021.

If your firearm-related evidence has been returned and it has been determined that laboratory analysis is still necessary for your investigation, please contact Firearm and Toolmark Section Manager Ray Everett at 412-350-4532 or raymond.everett@allegheny.us to discuss the possibility of resubmission of the evidence for examination. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mandy Tinkey

Laboratory Director

dyninkey